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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 6, 1974

*1  Mr. R. H. Baer, Jr.
Commissioner
S. C. Real Estate Commission
900 Elmwood Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Mr. Baer:
Reference is made to your letter of December 20, 1974, requesting Attorney General McLeod's advisory opinion on a
draft of a proposed bill prepared by Bob Heilman of the Legislative Counsel. We have reviewed the bill, and recommend
submission of same to the General Assembly for possible enactment in its present form. Please note that the enumerated
educational purposes are not exclusive of other educational purposes which, from time to time, would meet the approval
of the Real Estate Commission. In my opinion, the bill would have a better chance for favorable reception in the General
Assembly by stating certain educational purposes which are intended to be covered by the authorization to use excess
funds for educational purposes.
 Yours very truly,

Victor S. Evans
Assistant Attorney General
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